
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   

Reminder! 
 
Please do NOT put your 
recycling in plastic bags! 
Plastic bags are not 
recyclable in curbside 
programs. They jam the 
source separating equipment 
at recycling facilities. Other 
non-recyclable items include 
yard waste, scrap metal and 
Styrofoam.  Remember: 
CLEAN, DRY, EMPTY, LOOSE 
for all recyclables.  Click 
here to view the Recycle 
Right! Informational flyer. 
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Downingtown Farmers Market -   

   Saturdays, 9am – 1pm   

 

5/5: Log House Tours:  1 – 4pm 

 

5/11: Repair Cafe 

 

5/26-27: Strikeouts for Katie 

Fundraiser 

 

5/25: Marinelli Park Memorial 

Service, 10am 

 

5/27: Memorial Day Parade 

and Services, 10:00am 
 

Borough of  Downingtown, 4 W. Lancaster Avenue, Downingtown, PA  19335  

www.downingtown.org   info@downingtown.org  610-269-0344 

 
Holiday Office Closure 
Borough offices will be closed on Memorial Day, Monday, May 27. 
Trash/recycling/bulk collection will be on Friday, May 31st . 

 
2024 Borough Real Estate Bills  
2024 bills were mailed out April 1. The discount period ends on 5/31. 
If you have not received your bill, please contact the tax office by 
email: taxcollector@downingtown.org 
 
 
Sewer/Refuse Bills 
Sewer/refuse bills are due today, May 1. Residents can also pay bills 
and set up autopay through our website at www.downingtown.org  
 
 
  
Downingtown Strong is a community-based non-profit created to 
provide coordination and recovery services to Borough residents 
adversely impacted by flooding, fires, and other natural disasters or 
emergencies.  These services include preparedness; communications; 
volunteer coordination; debris management; distribution of basic 
needs like food, clothing and shelter; home clean-up and repair, case 
coordination; and emotional/spiritual support.  All services are 
provided free of charge.  To learn more about Downingtown Strong 
and find where you fit in, visit: downingtownstrong.org 
 
 
Get the Lead Out Campaign 
Downingtown Municipal Water Authority wants you to help them Get 
the Lead Out of Downingtown.  With changing requirements, they are 
actively working on identifying customers with lead water service 
lines that need to be replaced. If you think you have a lead service 
line, or would like help identifying your water line material, call 

their office at 610-269-5362 to schedule an appointment. 
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